
GLEN ROCK BOROUGH  
QUARTERLY COUNCIL MEETING 

January 22, 2014 
 

Present: E. Delahanty, J. Diehl, M. Shaver, R. Shiles, B. Wetzel, D. Young, M. Pokrifka, 
and A. Merrick. 

 
 R. Shiles called the meeting to order at 7:00 P. M., with the pledge to the flag.    
The agenda for the meeting is attached to the minutes.     
 
 The secretary requested that Council amend their motion with the appointments 
of D. Young and Lee Hoffheins to appoint Lee Hoffheins as the YATB Board of Director 
representative and appoint Doug Young as the alternate.  B. Wetzel moved to appoint 
Lee Hoffheins as the YATB Board of Director representative and appoint Doug Young as 
the alternate, seconded by J. Diehl.  Motion carried.   
 
 The secretary prepared the January 6 re-organizational minutes for approval.  
Council decided to wait until the February 19 meeting to approve these minutes.   
 
 Council and the solicitor reviewed the newest draft of the Stormwater 
Management Ordinance.   
 
 DCED will review Glen Rock Borough’s current Floodplain Ordinance to make 
sure it meets current standards.  Any changes to the ordinance must be adopted by 
April, 2015.   
 
*M. Pokrifka left the meeting at 8:48 P. M. 
 
 The Personnel Committee suggested that Council consider hiring a part-time 
office employee, eight hours/week, $10.00/hour.  Job tasks need to be defined in order 
for the employee to be effective.   
 
 The following updates were provided: Anne Creamer, GR Recreation Board 
member has applied for a $500.00 grant with her employer, State Farm Insurance, to 
benefit the GRRB.  R. Shiles met with Met-Ed to request a donation for the new park.   
J. Diehl will be scheduling a meeting to discuss a Street Fair event.    
 
D. Young moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:04 P. M., seconded by J. Diehl.  Motion 
carried.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ann E. Merrick 
Secretary/Treasurer 


